
 

   

  

 BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 NOTICE  OF POTENTIAL QUORUM  

 TUESDAY, APRIL 23, 2024 

 

 

NOTICE 

A potential quorum of the Southeast New Mexico College Board of Trustees might occur as 
trustees may attend a training provided by the Secretary of the New Mexico Higher Education 
Department. No votes or other official actions will be taken by the SENMC Board of Trustees.  

Please contact the President’s office at 575-234-9211 for additional information. 


